
Notice to 
Community Members

The District 6 Tribal Health Department will be moving to 
our District 3 office during the week of December 2, 2019 to 
December 6, 2019. 
Limited services will be available to the community during 
the transition week. 

The District 6 Tribal Health Department is 
being repurposed as the Gila River Police 

Department’s New West End Precinct.

Normal business hours will 
resume the week of 12/9/2019. 
The Tribal Health Department 
will continue to provide services 
to the west end community 
members. Services will be 
scheduled accordingly. 

For more information please contact 
Candalerian Preston, Acting Director 

at (520)562-5100 or by email at
candalerian.preston.thd@gric.nsn.us
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